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Hi Ian

FYI

Inquiry received from 82 South Karori Rd about bridges.
This may or may not be related to Keiran’s LGOIMA inquiry.

Shane

Shane Crowe
Senior Encroachments Advisor | Property | Wellington City Council
P 04 801 3428 | M | F 04 801 3002
E xxxxx.xxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  | W Wellington.govt.nz

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its contents.
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated.

From: Jack Furnish [mailto:xxxx.xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xx.xx] 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 September 2017 11:28 a.m.
To: Michael Check; Mitchell Bray
Cc: Shane Crowe
Subject: FW: Confirm Mercury; Enquiry number: 2611242

Hey Michael

I've just received a call from the property owner of 82 South Karori Road. He is wanting a discussion of the ownership issues surrounding the
bridge servicing both his property and 80 and 84 South Karori Road.

I understand you are in preliminary stages with Mitchell Bray from Property Group and also WCC to do some works surrounding these bridges and
changing their ownership.

I am happy to call the customer back and advise him that you will be in contact in the next few weeks for these discussions, if that’s how you
want to play it?
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Jack Furnish Graduate Engineer
Network and Customer Operations
 
Tel 04 912 4400 DDI 04 912 4541 Mob 021 309 623
Private Bag 39804, Wellington Mail Centre 5045
Level 4, IBM House, 25 Victoria Street, Petone, Lower Hutt
 
Wellington Water is owned by the Hutt, Porirua, Upper Hutt and Wellington city councils and Greater Wellington Regional Council. 
We manage their drinking water, wastewater and stormwater services.
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: xxxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  [mailto:xxxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx ] 
Sent: Monday, 25 September 2017 4:55 p.m.
To: Jack Furnish
Subject: Confirm Mercury; Enquiry number: 2611242
 
Enquiry number: --- 2611242
Status:         --- Request Logged
Follow Up Date: --- 26/09/2017 16:51:44
Action officer: --- Jack Furnish
Logged By:      --- Ollie Marchant
Subject:        --- WW-Enquiry to Engineer
Site:           --- South Karori Rd
Location:       --- 82 South Karori Road, Bridge
Contact:        --- David Hibbard
Phone:          --- 
AlT Phone:      --- null
Description:    --- Customer would like to know who looks after draingage that runs underneath and has specific questions regarding this
Notes:          ---
---------------------------------------------------------------------
Disclaimer to the maximum extent permitted by law, Wellington Water Limited is not 
liable (including in respect of negligence) for viruses or other defects or for changes made to this email or 



to any attachments. 
 
Before opening or using attachments, check them for viruses and other defects.
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------
Caution The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee 
only.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or 
make use of its contents.
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is 
appreciated.




